

KCWATER WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT

In the Area of N. Randolph Road to N. Wallace Drive, and N.E. Birmingham Road to N.E. 50th Street.

Replacing approximately 10,980 feet of aging, break-prone cast iron pipe and polymerizing vinyl chloride (PVC) water mains with ductile iron pipe of equal or larger size.

PUBLIC MEETING

What: Water Main Replacement

When: Wednesday, February 19, 2020

6:00 p.m.

Where: Gracemor Elementary School

5125 N. Sycamore Drive Kansas City, MO 64119



Project Work

YOUR INVESTMENTS AT WORK

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT

In the Area of N. Randolph Road to N. Wallace Drive, and N.E. Birmingham Road to N.E. 50th

WHO

 KC Water in partnership with Blue Nile Contractors, Inc.

WHAT

- Important infrastructure work will be performed in your neighborhood.
- Water mains will be replaced and realigned throughout the project.
- Indoor water meters will be replaced and relocated outside homes.

WHEN

 Weather permitting, work will begin in February 2020 and conclude in approximately December 2020.

WHY

 KC Water is undertaking this project to improve distribution system reliability, increase hydraulic conveyance capacity, and support fire protection.

IMPROVEMENTS

- Fewer anticipated water main breaks
- Increased reliability
- Fewer service disruptions
- Enhanced neighborhood fire protection

WHERE

- N. Smalley Avenue from Northeast San Rafael Drive to N.E. 50th Street.
- N.E. 50th Street from N. Manchester Avenue to N. Potter Avenue.
- N. Potter Avenue from N.E. 50th Street to N.E. San Rafael Drive.
- N.E. Underground Drive from N. Randolph Road to 7,600 LF east of N. Randolph Road.
- N.E. Birmingham Road from 7000 N.E. Birmingham Road to N. Randolph Road.

WHAT TO EXPECT

- Large equipment will be used, creating noise and dusty conditions, which will be controlled.
- Water and service will be interrupted for short periods of time. You will be notified beforehand with door hangers or by other means.
- Affected curbs, driveways, and other pavement will be replaced.
- Disturbed lawn areas will be seeded after work is completed and as the season permits.
- Ordinary travel routes may be temporarily restricted.
- Water meters inside homes will be replaced and relocated to a buried vault in your yard. If affected, we will require access to your home to remove the old meter.

QUESTIONS?

Specific questions about this project can be directed to:

- Lacey Ognibene, Project Manager, Blue Nile Contractors Inc., 913-238-3788, lacey@bluenilecontractors.com
- Frank Applegate,
 Project Super Intendent,
 Blue Nile Contractors Inc.,
 913-238-3788,
 frank@bluenilecontractors.com
- Moses Banks, Resident Inspector, KC Water, 816-513-4890, moses.banks@kcmo.org
- Terry Thomas, Project Manager, KC Water, 816-513-0262, terry.d.thomas@kcmo.org

Please save this project sheet for future reference during construction.

Thank you for your patience as we make these important water infrastructure improvements for you and your neighbors.



www.kcwater.us

